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City of Duluth soliciting feedback from the public on changes to Skyline Parkway

 

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth is announcing a user feedback survey for those wishing to
provide input regarding the demonstration project on W Skyline Parkway near Enger Park. This
short, anonymous survey will assist engineering staff in evaluating the initial success of the
demonstration project, allowing staff to get a sampling of the community’s initial reactions as
they’ve had a chance to drive, walk, or bike the project. Later in the fall, a more detailed and in-
depth experiential feedback survey will open to the public.

These public feedback tools will provide traffic engineers with short-term data to evaluate the
project’s effectiveness, alongside the more long-term data they collect from the demonstration
project site, which will inform them on any modifications or improvements the project may require.
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https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=PhPlo7CQ60OeNp_V_VzzFCdFS5-D5cZJqj2GY4wCPUBUQzM4V0NXQlkxU1dTNTkwWDNLOTZCUlE3NC4u&route=shorturl

